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BASKERVILLE SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 

Vision Statement 

To enable every individual 

regardless of the 

challenges they face to 

achieve their full potential 

and prepare them for a 

happy and fulfilled future 

life.  

Our Core Values  

RESPECT 
Everyone at Baskerville 
School is encouraged to 
respect themselves, one 
another, and their 
environment. 

RESILIENCE            
Everyone at Baskerville 
school is supported to 
adapt to difficult 
situations that can't be 
changed and to develop 
the skills needed to 
manage stressful 
situations.  

KINDNESS 
Everyone at Baskerville 
School is encouraged to 
show kindness in their 
everyday actions, 
supporting one another 
and considering others 
wants/needs.  

ASPIRATION/ HOPE 
Everyone is encouraged 
to cherish a desire to 
achieve more to make 
their lives happier and 
more fulfilled. 

INDEPENDENCE 

Everyone at Baskerville 
School is encouraged to 
develop their skills and 
knowledge to be as 
independent as possible 
throughout their lives. 
Everyone is encouraged 
to find creative solutions 
to problems and be an 
active participant in 
their learning.  

 

Message from the Headteacher- Mr. Lacey 
 
Attendance 
 
Fantastic news- our overall attendance figures are improving! 
Thank you for all your support in achieving this. Our target 
this year is above 90% attendance overall and if we keep on 
progressing like we are we should achieve this- which is 
brilliant news.  
I will be writing to you shortly to offer specific help if your 
son/daughter’s attendance is below what is clarified as good 
attendance (90%). 

Key events 

Please see upcoming events below:  

• Tuesday 19th November: Windsor parents evening. 

•  Wednesday 20th November 4:30-6:30pm: Beyond 

Baskerville. 

• Thursday 21st November: Bournville parents evening.  

• Monday 25th November: Baskerville parents evening.  

• Wednesday 27th November 4:30pm-6:30pm: Beyond 

Sherwood. 

• Friday 6th December: Teacher training day. School 

closed to students. 
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looks good for next year!  

 
Thank you to parents/carers for 

attending the key stage 4 transition 

session on Wednesday we hope you 

found it useful. We have the following 

upcoming sessions: 

 

Wednesday 13th November 11a.m: 

KS5 Transition  

Wednesday 20th November 11am: 

Sherwood transition.  

 

I am also in contact with the stick team 

and hope to offer some sessions on 

sleep, mental health and behaviors. 

Watch this space! 

 

Children in Need 
Children in Need Day is on Friday 15th 

November.  

As a school we are fundraising for this 

wonderful charity- and I will be writing 

to you on Monday to give you more 

detail on what we have planned. One of 

the parts of the day we will be asking 

students to wear yellow. Now I know 

for some of our students then this 

might be a challenge but even a yellow 

pair of socks will be enough. 

 

Student Council 
We have a further meeting on Tuesday 

19th November. We look forward to 

another productive meeting.  

 

 

  

 Attendance 

Please see class attendance percentages 

below.  

 

  W/C 21/10/24                W/C 4/11/24 

 

Hedgehogs 94 Hedgehogs 96.3 

Squirrels 81.1 Squirrels 91.7 

Rabbits 97.8 Rabbits 88.9 

Otters 84 Otters 83.8 

Cats 97.8 Cats 93.8 

Polecats 82.7 Polecats 90.6 

Deer’s 96.7 Deer’s 100 

Badgers 72.5 Badgers 76.6 

Foxes 73.3 Foxes 69.4 

Bats 80 Bats 75 

Merlin’s 97.5 Merlin’s 90.6 

Kites 100 Kites 93.8 

Falcons 65 Falcons 79.7 

Kestrels 100 Kestrels 94.4 

Bears 83.8 Bears 83 

Willows 85.7 Willows 96.4 

Maple 78.6 Maple 85.7 

Elms 100 Elms 95.3 

Oaks 97.1 Oaks 100 

Sycamores 91.3 Sycamores 98.6 

Well done to Kites, Kestrels, Elms, Deer’s 

and Oaks for 100% attendance. 

 

 


